
 
Going to Poynton High in September 2020? 
 

 
Uniform 4 you (Part of PSU of Poynton Ltd.) are here to help. 
 
In normal circumstances we invite you to come up to our shop at Poynton High 
school for a trying on session where one of our knowledgeable members of staff 
will guide you through what you need, size you up and answer any queries that 
you may have. Sadly due to Covid 19 this will not be able to take place safely this 
year. Our priority through this remains our staff and customers’ wellbeing, 
therefore we have set up a website where you can order your uniform online. The 
login details are as follows: 
 
www.phs.uniform4you.co.uk 
Password Yewtree1 (Capital Y) 
 
Once you are logged on please click the new starter tab for all the information 
you should need and some help with sizing. There is also a FAQ section if you 
have any questions. 
  
Currently we have good stocks of all sizes so please order now, as if we do run low 
on any sizes our suppliers will not guarantee garments ordered after mid-July to 
come in time for September back to school. 
 
Unfortunately due to Covid 19 we won't be able to do exchanges at school or face 
to face at our offices. If you do pick the wrong size please post it back to us using 
the note in your parcel (postage paid by customer) and we will send out 
replacements (postage paid by Uniform 4 You). To ease postage costs we are 
offering all customers free delivery on all orders until 05/07/2020, therefore you 
will only need to pay postage if you have to return/exchange an item. 
 
We are proud to have supplied Poynton High School parents with high quality 
uniform for many years, part of our profit goes back into Poynton High School 
funds so please support us.  
 
 

 

http://www.phs.uniform4you.co.uk/

